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August 28, 2015 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Entegrus Powerlines Inc. 2016 Cost of Service Application 
 Board File No.: EB-2015-0061 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
Please find accompanying this letter an electronic version of the Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“EPI”) 
Cost of Service Application for Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges (the “Application”) 
commencing May 1, 2016.  The Application includes a proposal by EPI to harmonize its four existing 
rate zones, namely Chatham-Kent; Strathroy, Mt. Brydges and Parkhill; Dutton; and Newbury. 
 
EPI has also attached the following Excel versions of the models that EPI is required to file in “live” 
form: 

 

 Cost of Service Checklist 

 Chapter 2 Appendices Model 

 Load Forecast Data 

 PILs Models  

 Revenue Requirement Work Forms  

 Cost Allocation Models  

 RTSR Model 

 Deferral and Variance Account Continuity Schedule (as customized by EPI) 

 Appendix 2-W Bill Impacts (as customized by EPI) 
 
Two paper copies of the Application will be delivered to the Board. 
 
We ask that copies of all correspondence and orders pertaining to this proceeding be delivered to 
the following individuals: 
 
  



 
 

 

Ms. Andrya Eagen, Senior Regulatory Specialist  
Entegrus Powerlines Inc. 
320 Queen Street (PO Box 70) 
Chatham, ON N7M 5K2 
Tel: 519-352-6300 x243 
E-mail: andrya.eagen@entegrus.com (and) regulatory@entegrus.com  
 
James C. Sidlofsky 
Partner 
Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
Scotia Plaza, 40 King Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 3Y4 
Tel: 416-367-6277 
Cell:  416-825-4144 
Fax: 416-361-2751 
E-mail: jsidlofsky@blg.com 
 
If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Chris Cowell 
Chief Financial & Regulatory Officer 
Phone: 519-352-6300 Ext 283 
Email: chris.cowell@entegrus.com 
 
 
cc:  Stephen Vetsis, Ontario Energy Board 
 Jim Hogan, President & CEO 

David Ferguson, Director of Regulatory & Human Resources  
 Andrya Eagen, Senior Regulatory Specialist 

mailto:andrya.eagen@entegrus.com
mailto:regulatory@entegrus.com
mailto:jsidlofsky@blg.com

